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STATEMENT OF MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON THE MEDICAL EXAMINER’S 

REPORT ON THE DEATH OF ERIC GARNER 

 

“On behalf of all New Yorkers, I extend my deepest sympathies to the family of Eric Garner, on 

this day we have received the Medical Examiner’s findings concerning the cause of his death. 

My administration will continue to work with all involved authorities, including the Richmond 

County District Attorney, to ensure a fair and justified outcome.   

 

“We all have a responsibility to work together to heal the wounds from decades of mistrust and 

create a culture where the police department and the communities they protect respect each 

other—and that’s a responsibility that Commissioner Bratton and I take very seriously. I’ve said 

that we would make change, and we will. As Mayor, I remain absolutely committed to ensuring 

that the proper reforms are enacted to ensure that this won’t happen again.  

 

“I’d also like to thank the Office of Chief Medical Examiner for conducting a thorough and 

expeditious review of the cause of death in this tragic incident.” 
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